

The Flypaper

The Newsletter of

The Carson Fly Fishing Club

Volume 14 --- January 2011

President's Message

January 2011

Happy Holidays fellow fly fishers! Both Dave and Jason are busy dealing with holidays and the weather, so this message is from your outgoing, and incoming board members. Wishing you all the best for the coming year!

Minutes of the Board Meeting 12/29/2011

Roll: E Walsh, C Steele, S Zuber, , J Baily, CK Baily, A Weise, MJ VanEmmerik, Mike York, P McIlwee, R Brehm.

Treasurer's Report. Ernie reported that the Club bank account had \$10,642 in it before the checks were written tonight. The net on the banquet was slightly under \$1730.

Fishout – The January Polarbear Fishout will be at Pyramid Lake again. The board tentatively selected Jan 22nd for the date, but it will be open for discussion at our Jan 5th meeting. If you have other ideas, bring them next Wednesday. Presuming the fishout will remain on the 22nd, we have tentatively set a Tier's Cabin for Jan 20th at Dave Conklin's house. (Dave will have to confirm this on Weds too.)

Stan Zuber has secured the dates for the Fly Tying Class. It will be held the evenings of February 8th, 11th, 14th, 17th, 22nd, 24th, and possibly with a makeup date on March 1st. All classes will be in our Sheriff's office meeting room. It will certainly be appreciated if we recruit some fly tier candidates for participation in this worthwhile class. Experienced tiers can also attend to learn new flies, help out, or tune up their technique. Stan will advise us which flies will be offered this year. (They change each year). Ask him at our meeting Wednesday.

Stan has also scheduled his annual fly fishing class. The class will be held the week of June 6th, at the Sheriff's office, with a casting session one evening at the Fuji Park (Baily)

Pond. This class too is thorough, and well worth attending. Please feel free to invite anyone interested.

The Board also discussed our meeting location for the nights unavailable at the Sheriff's office. Our February, March and May meetings will need to be held at a different location. Under consideration is the CC Nugget, the Montessori School, the Library, WNC, Seeliger, and the BLM. Availability may be known by our Wednesday meeting, and so we should finalize our February meeting location very shortly.

February Fishout: Tentatively set for Hinkson Slough, the Saturday following the opener.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Hard copy distribution of this newsletter is courtesy of Mike York. Please thank him.

Fishing Reports: Pyramid has been fishing pretty well. Catches of 6-12 trout are being reported. Ernie has a 12 pounder already this year.

Tier's Cabin: Tentatively set for Conklin's on 2/20. Confirm at the meeting Weds 1/5/11.

Calendar

Nov 3rd Regular Membership Meeting – Elections!

Nov 6th Annual Banquet at the Carson Plaza Hotel Conf Center

Dec No regular club meeting

Dec No Tier's Cabin Dec 29th Board Meeting

Jan 5th General Membership Meeting

Jan 20th Tier's cabin (TBA)

Jan 22nd Polarbear Fishout at Pyramid Details (beach, time, BBQ, TBA)

Jan 26th Board Meeting

Feb 2nd Regular Membership Meeting – location to be determined



CFFC Flypaper P.O. Box 3163 Carson City, NV 89702-3163